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Social Distancing and Sanitation Recommendations for Face to Face Courses 

• Temperature check is recommended prior to entry into classroom 
o Any student with a fever of > 100.4 will not be allowed into the classroom (this 

assumes that we have thermometers available) 
o Students must adhere to CDC guidelines for personal health requirements 

• Students must wash hands prior to entry into classroom (this requires us to have 
handwashing stations readily available) 

• Student must always wear a cloth covering/mask while in the classroom setting 
o Students must refrain from touching mask and/or face  
o Students must wash hands before removing face covering 
o Do not use a facemask intended for healthcare personnel 

• Students, faculty and staff must maintain at least 6 feet of distance between each other 
• If using a variety of equipment while in the classroom setting students must wash hands 

before and after equipment use  
• Students and faculty must sanitize equipment at the end of each class session 
• Students must wash hands before leaving classroom 
• Students to not remove face coverings until they have left campus 
• It is not recommended to wear gloves 

 
Classroom Sanitation Requirements 

• The classroom must be well ventilated – recommend keeping doors and windows open 
• M&O to clean/sanitize classroom between each class period  
• Faculty and students to sanitize equipment at the end of each class session 
• Space utilization to maintain social distancing requirement must be calculated based on 

people per square foot of classroom (M&O will determine allowable number of students) 
 

Syllabus statement for Social Distancing in the Classroom 
Bakersfield College is committed to minimizing the risk of transmission of COVID-19.  In order to 
move select courses back on to the campus, the following steps will be implemented for this course:  

• All students will be required to have a temperature check upon entry into the classroom 
o Students must adhere to CDC guidelines for personal health requirements, any 

student with a fever of > 100.4 will not be allowed into the classroom  
• Students must wash hands prior to entry into classroom  
• Student must always wear a cloth covering/mask while in the classroom setting 

o Students must refrain from touching mask and/or face  
o Students must wash hands before removing face covering 
o Do not use a facemask intended for healthcare personnel 

• Students, faculty and staff must maintain at least 6 feet of distance between each other 
• If using a variety of equipment while in the classroom setting students must wash hands 

before and after equipment use  
• Students and faculty will be required to sanitize any equipment used at the end of each class 

session 
• Students must wash hands before leaving classroom 
• Students will not remove face coverings until they have left campus 
• It is not recommended that students or faculty wear gloves 


